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From: Hilton, Keenan
To: Richardson, Michael
Subject: Fw: 5g
Date: Thursday, April 21, 2022 2:57:36 PM

From: Dare Bear X <XavierThunderHeart@protonmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2022 1:06 PM
To: Hilton, Keenan <KHilton@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Subject: 5g
 

Greetings, to whom it may concern,

I am writing to strongly urge our local legislators to pause mass installation of 5g. I think it is
crucial to learn more about the potential health effects before moving forward with such a
plan. 
I imagine it is unlikely that installation would be completely cancelled but there should be
enough of a waiting period for scientific evidence to come forth as to whether or not this
technology is safe. Perhaps small area(s), business not residential, and/or regions where the
majority are in favor, could have 5g installed, and then one year or more can elapse as a trial
period to determine whether to install in more areas. As someone who has experienced
negative health effects from EMFs, I believe 5g is a huge and possibly regrettable decision
that should be tested and weighed carefully.

Thank you for your consideration,
Sincerely, 
Carey Tinsley
Kneeland, CA
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